
 

New Rich Content Editor 
 

Beginning May 6, 2020, the rich content editor within Canvas will have new features. Watch this video 

to see what is changing, including how to access the “Embed Kaltura Media” application.   

 

 

 

If you need assistance, schedule a virtual meeting with Rebecca Harrison (millerr@uab.edu) or Courtney 

Garza (cbgarza@uab.edu).  

 

 

For more information, please contact the IDS team. 

View all of our Tuesday Tips on our SHP/IDS website! 
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